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Publication of CACM Cost Report 2019 

Under the Commission Regulation (EU) 2015/1222 of 24 July 2015 establishing a 
guideline on capacity allocation and congestion management (CACM), 
Transmission System Operators (TSOs) and Nominated Electricity Market 
Operators (NEMOs) are required to publish an annual Cost Report.  

It includes costs of coordinated activities of all NEMOs and/or all TSOs and costs 
incurred for activities performed by NEMOs and/or TSOs in a certain region, in 
relation to Single Day-ahead Coupling (SDAC) and Single Intraday Coupling 
(SIDC). 

The CACM Cost Report 2019 has been published on the All NEMO Committee 
website. 

Additionally, on the 1st of July 2020, the CACM Annual Report 2019 prepared by 
the NEMOs in cooperation with TSOs was also published on the All NEMO 
Committee website. 

This second CACM Annual Report 2019 monitors the implementation of the 
Capacity Allocation and Congestion Management Regulation (CACM Regulation) 
and the associated Algorithm methodology.  
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